
Cllr Dave Jackson report – May 2025 

As a result of the recent Oxfordshire County Council elections , our County Councillor 
Andy Graham (representing the Liberal Democrats), was re-elected, with an increased 
majority. 

Here are the voting figures according to party affiliation : 

Liberal Democrat   1517 

Conservative              900 

Reform                          509 

Labour                           228 

Greens                          220 

The turnout was a slightly disappointing 38%. 

Councillor Graham will hold this post until there are elections for the new Unitary 
authority, most likely in 2028. 

It seems likely that my Bartons Ward will have an election next year, to elect a district for 
probably two years, until the advent of the new combined Unitary authority. 
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